Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

15" November, 2022
T 4_. 5
Notice

(For First Year BMS)

Students of First Year BMS are hereby informed that the college has
arranged a one day educational visit to Sula Wine (located in Nashik), as

a part of internal assessment and it is compulsory for all the students.

The visit is scheduled on Saturday, 3" December, 2022. Students will
have to pay (as a deposit) a registration fee of Rs. 100/- for the said visit

to Ms. Zeal Kanani latest by Friday, 25" November, 2022.

For further details about the visit a meeting will be held on Thursday,

1* December, 2022 at 11.15 am in each class.

Q

(I/C Principal)



